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May 26, 2022

Dear Buck Families,

Today, a middle school student made a statement that could have been perceived as a threat
during school hours. All school safety protocols were followed, including notifying the police.
Local police authorities working with school leadership have determined that there is no threat

to student safety.

School safety is our number one priority. The district will continue to work with law enforcement
officials to ensure that all Buchanan Community Schools students are able to attend classes
while in a safe learning environment.

If you have any additional questions, please feel free to contact me at 269-695-8401.

Sincerely,

Gud

Patricia Robinson
Superintendent



